
From:  "Charles, Zach" <ZCharles@UNUM.COM> 
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date:  9/2/2015 4:58 PM 
Subject:  FW: Fwd: 
Attachments: room over garage 001.jpg 
 
Hi Christina, 
 
He said the dotted line on the plans he thinks may be a set back as it is a page from the original city plan.  There is no walkway or anything 
additionally built there. 
 
Please see the attachment and let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: "Ken Charles" <kencharles60@gmail.com<mailto:kencharles60@gmail.com>> 
Date: Sep 2, 2015 4:16 PM 
Subject: 
To: "Zach Charles" <zcharles24@gmail.com<mailto:zcharles24@gmail.com>> 
Cc: 
 
Love you.  I am home for the night. Gram ate well today. 


